
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Child Class -  staff changes 
 
Mrs Jemma Soden starts her maternity leave tomorrow and we look forward to meeting the 
new addition to her family. 
 
Miss Stephanie Amin, a newly appointed teacher, will be taking over the teaching of the class 
and I am confident that the students will continue to be well looked after and educated under 
her lead.   Miss Amin has been working at the school since June 2018 and is experienced in 
the ways of the school and knows the children. 
 
If you would like to meet with her, please call the school or email her at: 
stephanie.amin@manorgreenschool.co.uk. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 
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